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Mineral of the Month Club 

August 24, 2012 

 

Dear Mineral of the Month Club Members and Friends, 

We hope this email finds you well and that as this season comes to a 

close you are able to look back on fond memories of vacations and 

bright sunny days spent with friends and family. 

Your Mineral of the Month Team has been spending the summer 

establishing relationships with new vendors in an effort to present you 

with items that will surely enhance and broaden your collections.  

Attached please find September's Newsletter which will give you more in 

depth information. 

  

  

  

 

 September's Newsletter 

 

  

 

Warmly, 

The Mineral of the Month Team 
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